
Preface 
 
Working Papers in Scandinavian Syntax is a publication for current articles 
relating to the study of Scandinavian syntax. The articles appearing herein 
are previously unpublished reports of ongoing research activities and may 
subsequently appear, revised or unrevised, in other publications.  Due to 
the nature of the papers as working papers, we only print a limited number 
of extra copies of each volume. As a result, we do not offer any offprints of 
papers published in WPSS. 
 
The articles published in WPSS are also available over the net; you will 
find a link on the following site: http://project.sol.lu.se/grimm/ 
 
The 88th volume of WPSS will be published in December 2011. Papers in-
tended for publication should be submitted no later than November 1, 
2011. 
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